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Multi-Space Parking Pay Station Bid   
 
 
In addition to the cost to purchase the venSTATION system, the Village will have additional 
expenses related to the renumbering of all commuter facility spaces.  The renumbering is 
necessary due to the fact that the current lots have numbering of the spaces that begin at 1 and 
increase, as each lot is served by a dedicated pay box.  With the system approach used by the 
automated system, all spaces will use the pay stations and each space will be required to have a 
unique identifier (space number).  The renumbering will be completed in-house using Village 
crews, and all expenses for employee time and material will be charged against this project and 
the Commuter Parking Fund.   
 
Based upon a lead time of six to eight weeks, it is anticipated that the Village will transition to 
the multi-space payment stations effective January 1, 2014.  Upon approval by the Village Board 
of Trustees, staff will begin to develop a public relations campaign to educate the commuter 
parking users of the changes and system operations.  Additionally, staff will ensure that Village 
representatives are on-site at each pay station during peak commuting hours during the first week 
of operation to assist with the transactions and minimize the confusion with the new system. 
 
Recommendation 
Staff recommends that the Village Board of Trustees accept a bid from VenTek International of 
Petaluma, California in the amount of $27,908 for the purchase and installation of three (3) 
venSTATION pay stations.   
 
 
 
































































